

KINGSWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOL

Quality Teaching in a Caring Environment

Parent Tutor Reading Program

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are looking for volunteers to participate in Kingswood Public School's Parent Tutor Reading Program. Reading regularly to an adult has been shown to significantly increase the rate of progress that children can make with their reading.

The program involves adult volunteers working with students in Stage Two. Tutors will be trained in reading strategies to increase student reading accuracy and knowledge of sight words.

We are asking for local community members, interested parents, carers and grandparents, who would like to support children's literacy, to volunteer time during school hours. The program will occur between 9.15 am and 11 am, Monday to Thursday. Volunteers will work one-to-one with two or three students per session, in a setting supervised by Mrs Parkin, the Learning and Support Teacher.

We are providing an information session which will be held at **9.15 am on Tuesday, 28 February 2023**. Please return the slip below to the office by **Friday 24 February**. If you have any questions, please email us at kingswood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Sheree Parkin
Learning and Support Teacher

Kim Hall
Deputy Principal

Parent Tutor Reading Program 2023

Please return to the office by Friday 24 February

I would be interested in training to be a volunteer and working with students in the Reading Tutor program.

program.	
Name:	_ Phone number:
Your child's name:	Child's class:
I am a □parent □extended-family member □	community member.
I am able/unable to attend the information session at 9.15 am on Tuesday, 28 February 2023	
I will be able to volunteer: ☐ once a week between 9.15 – 11.00 am ☐ two or more times a week between 9.15 – 11.0 0am	
My preferred volunteer days are: □Monday □Tuesday □Wednesday □Thursday	

PO Box 305 Kingswood 2747 Second Avenue Kingswood 2747 Telephone: 4736 4028 Fax: 4736 6012

email: kingswood-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Norma Petrocco